
 

THE K-8 ADVANTAGE 

 When you choose  St. Charles  elementary school, you are choosing 

 a Kindergarten to Eighth Grade education within a single building. For 

 children, this provides continuity and stability, especially during those  

crucial middle school and junior high school years.  This continuity and 

 stability nurtures self-confidence and a sense of security that is priceless.  

 

This structure also enables children from different grade levels to work 

 together in a variety of ways. From reading to the little ones, to helping  

them with projects, to escorting them hand-in-hand to an all school Mass,  

older students become role models for those in their care.  

 

Finally, families appreciate the K – 8 structure because it allows them to 

 have all of their children in the same school and on the same schedule 

 throughout the elementary and middle school years. More importantly, 

 over the years, families develop a sense of trust and a peace of mind that 

 is truly invaluable. 

   

What our Parents say: 
-comments from the 2013 survey 
 

“The school provides a warm, family 

environment that is conducive to not 

only academic success but the 

formation of moral, Catholic 

children.” 

 

“I truly believe that the staff at St. 

Charles School are there for the 

children – they are there for more 

than just a job and more than a pay 

check.” 

 

“We have never once questioned the 

money which was spent on our 

child’s education at St. Charles.” 

 

“I have been very pleased with the 

school and highly recommend it to 

others that inquire about where to 

send their children.  I would send my 

kids again if given the choice! Kudos 

to everyone at St. Charles.” 

 

“We are very pleased that faith is 

always a priority.  Our morals and 

values are reinforced day to day.” 

 

“I love how involved the parents and 

families can be with our children. I 

enjoy volunteering whether it be at 

lunch or at parties.  The safety of my 

child is very important and I feel that 

our safety policies and procedures 

are wonderful.” 

 

 


